
Please come by What’s Blooming on

Harrison this Saturday in the Oak Park

Arts District! Scan the QR code for

details!

Distribution of information by a community group in accordance with District 97 policy does not imply, directly or
indirectly, that the group's program(s), event(s) and/or service(s) is sanctioned, sponsored or endorsed by the
district, the Board of Education or the superintendent.


